May 11, 2020 Meeting to Pay monthly vendor Bills
Present: Rodney Oakley, Grace Nucero-Alger, Jerry Kreiner. Frank Williams and Garry James.
Absent: Dan Meyer

This was a Closed meeting due to the COV-19. Dan Meyer was instructed to stay home due to the
pandemic.

The General Fund vendor bills and the Highway vendor bills were reviewed and the three Town Board
Members in addition to the Supervisor signed the bills.

Jerry Kreiner made a motion to pay the bills and Frank Williams seconded the motion.

A discussion took place regarding the impacts of the COV-19 on the Municipalities. Grace informed
everyone that the County directive which came down to the County Supervisors on May 11" was to
continue to follow the County's lead on the holding of board meetings. The Municipal Building AND
the Town Board meetings will continue to be closed off to the Public until Phase 111 of the NY Pause

Re-opening Plan.
I discussed my concerns in the development of the 2021 Town budget with the revenue shortfall.

Each Town Board member was given the AT&T application, the Shared Services Agreement with the
County for review and approval and the monthly financial reports.

Garry James made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Frank Williams seconded the motion.

Minutes taken and written by Grace Nucero-Alger.
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